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CIRCULAR 
 

This is to inform all the students that the college will be held in online MODE from 4 July 2024 

to 13 July 2024 due to administrative reasons. However, the Pondicherry University Examination 

will be held as per schedule, the students who are having exams may arrange their own transport 

to reach the Institute. 

 
 
 
 

PRINCIPAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Copy to: 

1. All concerned 

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 


